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MATOSHREE 29 OCT’16 VISIT FIRST YEAR MMS 

 

GNIMS Students celebrate Diwali at Matoshree 

 
First year MMS students unanimously decided that this year they would start Diwali celebrations 

by visiting an old age home ‘Matoshree’ on 29th October’16 in association with DIYA 

Mumbai.  Students carried sweets, groceries for the grandparents at Matoshree. Students started 

the Diwali celebrations with prayers for their physical and mental well-being. One could see some 

in the kitchen preparing rotis, others serving food, some washing utensils and others in the 

residential wards of grandparents. All grandparents blessed GNIMS students and appreciated this 

initiative of GNIMS Business School. 

   

 



 


